
 

30 September 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 7 Science Club 
 

I am excited to inform you that we will be running a Science Club for Year 7 students this year. It 

will be starting this term, on Tuesday 15 October. The club will run on Tuesday afternoons, 

starting at 3.05pm and finishing at 4.05pm in room 124. 

 

Activities will be mainly chemistry-based and will all be practical in nature; examples include 

writing with fire, making slime and erupting volcanoes! Some of the activities may be messy, so 

we advise that your son/ward brings an old T-shirt to wear if you are concerned about his uniform. 

 

In the past, Science Club has proved very popular, so we have had to split the students into two 

groups that attend the club on alternate weeks. If this is the case once again, I will assign each 

student to a group and send home a list of which weeks he will attend. 

 

If your son/ward would like to take part in Science Club, please complete the short online 

response form (sent via email). The form will take less than a minute to complete. Please note 

that if you do not give your consent via the form, students will not be permitted to take part due 

to health and safety regulations. We ask that you complete your form by Friday 11 October. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss B Thiyagarasa 

Assistant Curriculum Leader – Science 

 


